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I respectfully ask that the committee appose  LD 2238. There is no credible study that 
shows this will prevent suicide rates. Someone who is determined to end there life 
will regrettably find a way. As a retired Firefighter I responded to multiple suicides 
where individuals walk in front of tractor trailers, on the high way, at night. I 
responded to calls were individuals hung themselves and drowned themselves. I 
cannot put into words how awfully those calls are. Waiting periods will only effect 
and possibly endanger the law abiding gun owners of Maine. 


